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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

July 25, 2023 
 
TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Matthew Keppler, Division Vice President  
ScionHealth  
9785 Crosspoint Boulevard, Suite 104  
Indianapolis, IN 46256 
Mathew.keppler@kindred.com 
 
Re:   Acknowledgment of Receipt of First Annual Report 
 Permit: 22-002 Kindred Hospital Sycamore, Sycamore 
 Permit Holders:  Kindred Hospital-Sycamore, and Knight Health Holdings LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Keppler:  
 
On July 24, 2023, the State Board received the first annual progress report for the Permit referenced 
above.    The Report is in compliance with 77 ILAC 1130.760.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
 
John P. Kniery   
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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